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NET - Information note regarding discontinuance of prior approval as
packaging tester

The Norwegian Civil Aviation Authority (NCAA) - issued on request from The Nordic Packaging
and Product Testing AS (NET) an approval as packaging tester for packaging used for transport
of dangerous goods on aircrafts. This was back in 2010.

In 2013 NCAA had to nullify this approval when it became clear that the legal basis for granting
such an approval was missing, and for that matter unnecessary. The nullification was not a
result of any reprehensible conditions at NET, but purely a rectification of a legal error made by
NCAA. NET holds all necessary accreditations provided by Norsk Akkreditering.

The ICAO Technical Instruction only establishes requirements for how to perform tests. NET

performs tests of dangerous goods packaging according to UN specifications as required in
ICAO Technical Instruction through an accredited laboratory (ISO 17025).

Yours sincerely

Adviser
Flight Operation Section
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